
 

 1 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In
fo

rm
a

ti
o

n
 l
e

tt
e

r N°3-20, 19.05.2020 

Dear President, 

 

Tokyo Olympic Games 

Following the postponement of the Tokyo Olympic Games to 2021, please find attached the 
updated qualification system, as approved by the FIE Executive Committee and the 
International Olympic Committee.  

Only the various dates mentioned in the document have been adapted and revised to take 
into account the decisions notified in the FIE urgent letter 2-20. 

Results and qualifications obtained until March 2020 are retained. The rankings are "frozen" 
as of March 8, 2020 and will be reactivated (on a date yet to be determined) when we will 
be able to hold the last competitions counting for the Olympic qualification mentioned in the 
urgent letter 2-20. 

An overview of the revised dates and information provided above can be seen on the last 
page of the qualification system.  

 

 
Alisher Usmanov 
      President 
 
 

 


